



Draft Agenda

**Next Group Meeting : 7 Apr 2021 at 18:30 on Zoom**

*[Continue developing the group and its infrastructure; Finalising the flyer;]*

- 1      Notes of Meeting G3 – *all*      ~5 minutes?  
         Comments and Corrections  
         Matters arising [not covered below]
- 2      Volunteer Group      ~5 to 10 minutes?  
         Welcomes  
         Group Terms of Reference – *Gina*  
         Vacant : Treasurer and leads for Communications, Environmental and Utilities  
         Feedback from Recent Contacts and Further Recruitment – *all*  
         How can we get the school children involved?  
         Budget and Grant – *Mike*
- 3      Communications      10 to 15 minutes?  
         Facebook – *Kate*  
         Web Site – *Alan*  
         Village Hall Banner – *Gina*  
         Jempson's Noticeboard – *Mike*  
         NextDoor – *Lynda*  
         Anywhere else? *[PPC website, Village Voice, gate(s) on footpaths ....]*
- 4      First Flyer      ~20 minutes?  
         Discussion on Draft *[wording, 1 or 2 pages? B&W or colour?]* – *all*  
         Feedback from printers on costs – *Mike*  
         Distribution system – *Mike*
- 4      Preparation for July Workshop – *Mike*      ~10 minutes?  
         *[Agreed to Date : July 3 and 4 in the Hall; static displays : Introduction to NDP's [Mike], Peasmarsh Yesterday / Today [Gina] and Peasmarsh Tomorrow [????]; local and guest speakers at set times; final chance to complete questionnaire; refreshments at the end;]*  
         Individual Questionnaire or Survey – *all*  
  
         Business Questionnaire – *all*
- 5      AOB
- 6      Next Meeting